
 
 

2023 Textbook Orders 
 
Collins Booksellers Mildura will be offering all 2023 textbooks for sale online. Please see over for 
information about ordering. Books will need to be ordered and paid in full by November 18, 2022. 
   
Listed below are the books required for each year level. Please note that if your child is in a higher-level 
Maths group in Year 8, 9 or 10, they will need to purchase the alternative book listed instead of the 
Essential Mathematics Core book. Families will be informed by email if their child is in a higher-level Maths 
group, please contact the school if you are unsure. 
 
FLO Students 
If your child is currently enrolled in our FLO program, you will not need to purchase any textbooks. If your 
child commences a FLO enrolment during 2023, the school will purchase any new textbooks back from 
you to be reallocated. 
 
Year 7 
Oxford My English Victorian Curriculum Year 7   $29.95 
Essential Mathematics Core for Victorian Curriculum Year 7 $72.95 
 
Year 8 
Oxford My English Victorian Curriculum Year 8   $29.95 
Essential Mathematics Core for Victorian Curriculum Year 8 $72.95 
 
Essential Maths Y8 Victorian Curriculum 2nd Edition   $72.95 
(For Higher Level Groups) 
 
Year 9 
Oxford My English Victorian Curriculum Year 9   $29.95 
Essential Mathematics Core for Victorian Curriculum Year 9 $72.95 
 
Essential Maths Y9 Victorian Curriculum 2nd Edition   $72.95 
(For Higher Level Groups) 
 
 
Year 10 
Oxford My English Victorian Curriculum Year 10   $29.95 
Essential Mathematics Core for Victorian Curriculum Year 10 $72.95 
 
Essential Maths Y10 Victorian Curriculum 2nd Edition  $72.95 
(For Higher Level Groups) 
 
Books will be delivered to the school before the end of term 4 and distributed to families as soon as 
possible. For new Year 7 students this will be at Orientation Day if possible, otherwise we will arrange a 
book collection day before school returns in 2023. 



 
 

 

 
  

 

This year, Collins Booksellers Mildura will be offering all 2023 textbooks for sale 
online. 

   

Books will need to be selected and paid in full by November 18, 2022, to enable 
bulk orders with delivery to the school. 
 

Unfortunately, all orders outside of this time frame will incur an additional freight 
charge per book.  

  

For purchases, please go to www.collinsbooksmildura.com.au  

1. Sign up as a new customer if not an existing customer. Please order under 
Student’s Name even if contact information is guardian/parents. 

2. Select School Book Orders under the categories section on the left-hand 
side of the home page of the website.  

3. Select your school, your year level and your allocated texts.  
4. Select Notes and type in MP10 and guardian/parent’s name for reference.  
5. Select Pick Up as your purchasing option. 

 

IMPORTANT: Place orders by computer rather than mobile phone. 
Special exceptions will be made for customers with no internet access who can 
place their orders directly with the store. 

 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.collinsbooksmildura.com.au%2F&data=04%7C01%7CYvonne.Matotek%40education.vic.gov.au%7C1fb2bf4793c04f71fdc708d9947fcc7b%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637704098916123879%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=VHow5II1j%2Fl1a3VzDwHovwwfTk6Wb0ruUALxGG7ocwc%3D&reserved=0

